
Steers Minutes 

November 13, 2024 

Attendance: Sharon Braunagel, Linda Beach, Marla Ferguson-Leak, Mary 

Grande, Bev Hart and Becky Chesnut 

• The current roster for the incoming Steers is:  Bev Hart – Head Steer; 

Linda Beach – Asst. Head Steer; Becky Chesnut – Treasurer; Kathy 

Reece – Secretary; Jacque Weimar – At-Large; Marla Ferguson-Leek 

– At-Large.  We could use another At-Large member to fill the ranks 

and this will be asked for at the meeting.  Additionally, the proposed 

officers will be ratified at the November Meeting.  

• Sharon B. will take over the arrangements for the Lisa-Flowers Ross 

workshop. 

• The meeting dates for the AQuA Retreat were approved (March 6, 7 

and 8).  We decided that the cost would be a flat fee of $25 per 

participant and that Jacques’ budget for expenses would be $175. 

• A request was made at the last meeting for a review of AQuA 

expenses and budget for the previous year.  Becky will have an 

overview summary prepared and ready for presentation and 

discussion at the November Meeting. 

• Yearly dues will be collected January – March.  Anyone who has not 

paid their dues by the March meeting will be deleted from the 

membership roster.  

• Respectfully submitted:  Sharon Braunagel  


